
1st Tuesdays - Public Works Committee  
 

2nd Tuesdays - General Welfare and Public Relations Committee 
 

3rd Tuesdays - Finance and Administration Committee 
 

4th Tuesdays - Public Safety Committee 

District 1 Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough  1122jwyatt@gmail.com 

  Alderman John Edwards   aldermanedwards@gmail.com 
 

District 2 Alderman Jeff Morris   aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   

  Alderman Chris Richardson  aldermanchrisrichardson@gmail.com 
 

District 3 Alderman C.H. Sullivan   aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  

  Alderman Danny Wallace   aldermanwallace@gmail.com 

You may contact your  Alderman/Alderwoman by clicking on the email links below. 

Newsletter - December 4,  2020 
Covington – Living, Learning, Working Together 

Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

Mayor Justin Hanson 
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Pappy and Jimmie’s  
749 N. Main St. 

You’re Invited to have  

Coffee with the Mayor 

Tuesday, December 15th 

7:30 - 9:00 a.m. 

Republic Services has announced it’s holiday pickup days: 
 

Friday Route December 25th - Pickup Saturday 12/26 

 Friday Route January 1st - Pickup Saturday 1/2 







It was great to welcome Tennessee Secretary of State 
Tre Hargett to the Tipton County Veteran's Museum 
this morning. Secretary Hargett was here to present us 
a check for $3,241. This CARES Act funding will assist 
our museum staff in purchasing necessary supplies and 
equipment not only to protect against COVID-19 but 
also to highlight our museum on the world-wide stage. 
In addition to sanitary supplies, this funding will also be 
used to buy items needed to further enhance our mu-

seum's online academy (https://www.youtube.com/

playlist...). We are grateful to Congressman David Kustoff, Sen. Marsha Blackburn, Sen. Lamar 
Alexander, Rep. Debra Moody, Sen. Paul Rose for your work in making this funding possible 
during such a difficult time!  

Tipton County Museum 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/covid19?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUjVdUIq1jfRjpsKf1HP4zMq8oFy3fws5Mc0gS8tVEAEWAdyo4CVc9TP1MzU989bHRUw1a-lTAmjMBm0vicOVjtj36YjcHDxr9VeVgrU4Zq8cltCxOd0haiJCTTlw62Frf3l46e5TvY6n0WtkegOeqI&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL_d6BrrChPwDvUchA9gNZlPRlB5_MsyNK&fbclid=IwAR2GAbVmYOMHgCpN73Hw8Fg-IpNnI_rOntLWmhWoqQeb6AAjVLi58jHWQIo
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL_d6BrrChPwDvUchA9gNZlPRlB5_MsyNK&fbclid=IwAR2GAbVmYOMHgCpN73Hw8Fg-IpNnI_rOntLWmhWoqQeb6AAjVLi58jHWQIo
https://form.jotform.com/202084454114143?fbclid=IwAR3OZQAs5UqzJ5pE8QxnzTihaFpcB8aKL1R48iLPL-Ttcnq9peg3GXs-V1o




Basketball referees and Spring 
Sports umpires needed for the 
upcoming season. Contact the 

Sportsplex at 901-476-3734 

https://covingtonparksandrec.activityreg.com/selectactivity_t2.wcs


Visit us on our Facebook page 

COVINGTON FIRE DEPARTMENT 

Congratulations to the newest member of the  

Covington Fire Department family!  Nick Varner has 

been with the department as a reserve since 2017 

and was recently hired on to full-time status.  Nick 

will be assigned to C-shift.  Welcome aboard, sir!  

We look forward to serving with you! 

Congratulations to Mr. Nick Tindall in his recent  

promotion to Fire Lieutenant. Nick is an Advanced 

Emergency Medical Technician, Hazardous Materials 

Technician and holds certifications in Fire Instructor I 

and Fire Officer II.  

Congratulations to Mr. Dwain Edwards in his  

recent promotion to Fire Driver. Dwain is a  

licensed Emergency Medical Responder, certified 

Hazardous Materials Technician and Firefighter II. 

https://www.facebook.com/Covington-Fire-Department-378574375564775
https://www.facebook.com/Covington-Fire-Department-378574375564775


BE A COVINGTON VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTER 

COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 

 

Stay up to date on upcoming events 

at the Civic Center!   

 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Do you have an announcement 

that you would like to include in 

our newsletter?  Click HERE  to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

http://www.volunteerfiretn.org/
http://volunteerfiretn.org/
https://www.facebook.com/civiccenter100westwashington
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